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Notification of Reclassification 
  
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 

Your child was reassessed with the Arizona English Language Learner Assessment (AZELLA) 

on ______________________ (Date). He/She has obtained an “Overall Composite Performance 

Level of Proficient” on the AZELLA. This means that he/she no longer needs ELL program 

services. While your child has attained fluent English proficient status, his/her academic progress 

will be monitored for the next two years. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

 

_______________________________________ @ ____________________________________                        
District/School Representative                                          Phone 
 

_______________________________________ 
ELL Coordinator/Assessment Administrator Signature 

 

_______________________________________ 
Date 

 
Copy:  Student’s cumulative file 
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